
 

 

 

  

Our Focus Text: 
 

 
 

This week the children have listened to our 

focus text several times.  They have been 

joining in with the repeated refrains “No it’s a 

monkey,” as we find the different animals that 

are hiding. 

We have also been looking at the illustrations 

and talking about the different characters. 

 

In our book area we have been finding other 

Spot books to read.  Maybe you might find that 

you have some at home too. 

Home/School Booklets. 
On Tuesday next week we will be 

looking at the home/school booklets 

that were given out to you on our 

home visits.  If you have not sent 

them back yet, can you please do so 

on Monday as we will need them for 

the Tuesday. 

 

Thank you to those parents who have 

already sent them in. 

 

Mathematics: 
This week the children have been focusing 

on Language related to size.  They have 

been sorting bears by size, identifying the 

big ones and the small/little ones.  Some 

of the children went onto compare the 

differences between the bears as they 

used the language bigger than, smaller 

than, the biggest and the smallest. 
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A Reminder for Next Week: 
• Home/School booklets need to be 

returned by Monday 18th September. 

 

• You are all invited to a ‘Parents 

Evening Drop In’ on Thursday 21st 

September from 3.30pm – 5.00pm. 

 

• Please could you send a family 

photograph into school by Monday 

25th September as the children 

will be talking about our families. 

It could be a family picture from 

a holiday, trip out or a birthday 

celebration.  Thank you. 
 

 

Lending Library: 

Today your child will be choosing a book from 

our lending library to bring home and share 

with you. 

Could you please read this book to your child 

and talk about the story and the characters.  

You can record your child’s comments in 

their ‘Sharing Book Journal’.  Please see the 

Journal’s insert for ideas when reading 

books at home. 

 


